
From: Yatharth Yatharth [

Sent: Sunday, 21 November 2010 8:34 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: english test 

 

Hi Kathleen, 

  

My name is Yatharth and I would like to contribute towards the consultation 

of english requirement for the registration purpose as a nurse and midwife. 

In my opinion, nursing board should accept the english test results of two 

sitting. as if students flunks in one subject while undertaking their 

course, they are allowed to re-do that very subject not the whole uni 

course, therefore, why can not nursing board allow someone who just has got 

half a band score short and get it right in the second time. This seems 

really unfair to me and should not be carried on. I hope you will take 

my opinion in account and raise this issue with other board members. Thank 

you  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Yatharth    
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